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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Members of the Guam Bar Association and All Guam Law Library Users 

FROM: Guam Law Library Executive Director/Librarian 

DATE:  April 14, 2020 

RE:  Continued temporary closure  

In light of the Governor’s and Chief Justice’s orders limiting governmental and judicial 
operations, the Guam Law Library will reopen to the public on Wednesday, May 6, 2020.   

Do you have questions about legal research or Guam law? Please call the Law Library and 
Compiler’s Office at 477-7623.  The library can even help with search and copy requests using 
Westlaw and LexisNexis.  You can also send inquiries by email to: 

• Guam Law Library: gll@guamlawlibrary.org  
• Compiler’s Office:  guamcompiler@gmail.com   

Guam Bar Association members may use the library facility during the closure by calling 477-
7623 to make arrangements for a key.  However, keys are limited, and requests for immediate 
access cannot be accommodated. Please visit http://guamlawlibrary.org/faqs/ to view the After-
Hours Access Policy.  Note that after-hours access is for GBA members only, not clients.   

GBA members are not permitted after-hours access if any of the conditions exist: 

• You have been diagnosed with, or have or had contact with, anyone who has been 
diagnosed with COVID-19; 

• You have acute respiratory illness symptoms (i.e. cough, shortness of breath, headaches), 
flu-like symptoms, fever, coughing, or sneezing; 

• You have been asked to self-quarantine by any physician, hospital, board of health, or 
other medical provider or health agency; or you reside with anyone who has been asked 
to self-quarantine; 

• You have, within the last 14 days, traveled outside of Guam; or 
• You reside with, or have had close contact with, a person who has traveled outside of 

Guam within the last 14 days. 

We encourage you to contact us by phone or email.  The library and Compiler’s Office staff 
are ready to respond to your inquiries, despite the limitation on our operations imposed by the 
current public health emergency. 

We appreciate your understanding and your support.   
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